
 AARHUS 

UNIVERSITY 

HEALTH 

                            
 

Invitation for inaugural lecture  

by Per Løgstrup Poulsen 
 

4 January 2019 

 

 

 

 
 

 

     New Professorship at the Department of Clinical Medicine, Aarhus University 

 

As of 15 June 2018, Per Løgstrup Poulsen was appointed professor in  

cardiovascular diabetology at the Department of Clinical Medicine,  

Aarhus University. 

 

On Friday 4 January 2019 at 14:00, Per Løgstrup Poulsen will be giving an  

inaugural lecture entitled: 

 

“Hypertension and arterial stiffness in relation to  

long-term diabetic complications” 

 

The lecture is in Danish and takes place at: 

 

Steno Diabetes Center Aarhus 

The auditorium at 2nd floor 

Hedeager 3 

8200 Aarhus N 

(map) 

 

    The lecture will be followed by an informal reception at the same location. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 
Lars Bo Nielsen 

Dean 
 

 

https://www.google.dk/maps/search/hedeager+3+steno+diabetes+center/@56.1914351,10.1767195,16z

